

Dear Parent/Carer, 2nd September 2025

Please note that NO parent/carer cars will be allowed to access the school drive in the mornings as students and staff arrive. This is because construction work has started and the only pedestrian access for students is via the school drive. After 9 am, parents with appointments at school can access the school drive. Parking is extremely limited because of the construction. Pupils that arrive late either on foot or in a vehicle must walk up the drive. There will be no vehicle entry/exit from school after 3:10 pm until 3:30 pm.

We would ask that all parents/carers/visitors support us with this safety measure.

Kind regards

Mrs H Gale Headteacher